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Dear Parents and Students, 

We wanted to let you know that End-of-Course (EOC) test scores are being communicated 

directly to each student. Every student will receive an individual message via GCS email or 

Canvas inbox with their performance details and any necessary next steps.  

For students who scored Not Proficient (NP) on the EOC test, they will have the opportunity to 

retake the test at the end of the school year. More information regarding the retake process will 

be shared in the coming weeks. In the meantime, students are encouraged to participate in 

learning hubs and enrichment sessions to strengthen their understanding of the material. 

For students who scored at Levels 3, 4, and 5, we are thrilled to celebrate their accomplishments 

and achievements in passing the EOC test. These scores indicate that students have demonstrated 

proficiency or higher in the subject. While we commend their hard work, we remain committed 

to providing additional support as needed to help all students continue excelling and reaching 

their goals. 

We encourage students to review their EOC performance information carefully and share it with 

their parents. By discussing the results together, parents and students can better understand the 

skills that have been mastered and those that need further improvement. It is important to note 

that these skills will be assessed again in college preparatory exams such as the PSAT, ACT, and 

SAT. Strong performance on these exams not only reflects academic readiness but can also help 

students qualify for valuable scholarships for college. 

Please encourage your student to review their individual communication and take advantage of 

the resources available if needed. Should you have any questions, feel free to reach out to their 

teacher for more information. 

Thank you for your support in ensuring student success! 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Rodney L. Boone 

 


